
Notes from 15 Oct CC Meeting 

 
 
We welcomed guests to our meeting.  
We then welcomed Camille Grimstead, one of our new members. 
The council requested any guest that has any comments to speak, and there were no 
comments. 
Council members verified their contact information, were shown how to access the community 
council information on the website, made motions and seconded and elected Sarah Underwood 
to be the chair.  The council also elected Christy Hansen to be the vice chair. 
Training opportunities were shared with the council and they are all required to watch two 
videos.  The council was also notified that the state School Land Trust website has other 
training opportunities available. 
We looked at reading and math data from last year, discussed the progress made before the 
pandemic closed in person school.  We also discussed current goals and our baseline data for 
our measurements. 
We discussed current expenditures and purchases and future purchases. 
We will have an amendment written and voted on at a future meeting.  This amendment will 
address getting some chromebooks into the hands of the teachers and students that need them 
now.  The $ amount that we will be spending on Chromebooks will be adjusted as well since 
some items on the plan are not as much money as originally planned. 
We spoke of future meeting dates and the meeting was adjourned.  
 


